$182,000 contract ’;/-23/73

Federal funds will pay
for West Cliff damage

SANTA CRUZ — Wave damage to West CIiff
| Drive, estimated at $182,000, will be repaired at no
cost to the city, Public Works Director Larry Erwin
said Tuesday.

He told City Councilmembers that federal funds:
will cover all of the damage that waves and hlgh tide
caused in this winter’s storms.

The drive’s pedestrian path has been lost in a
number of places and in three spots between David
Way and Columbia Street, the ocean is endangering
the roadway.

The council'ﬁired Granite Construction to repair
the damage with rock and other fill material.
b Contract was set at $182,000.




